STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY axo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
October 26, 1983

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR HOBBS. NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 383-6161

Phillips Petroleum Co.
Room 401, 4001 Penbrook
Odessa, Texas 79762

Gentlemen:

We have been notified by E1 Paso Natural Gas Company that your
Woolworth Gr. 3 Well No. 1 located in Unit M of Section 6, T-
25-S, R-37-E, Jalmat Gas Pool, was disconnected from their
gathering system on October 4, 1983.

Please submit Form C-103 indicating present status and future
plans for this well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

mc



